
   

Summer Term 2015-16 

 

 

Updates: 

 

Cycling in the Summer Term 

 

Monday 25th April to Friday 29th April 2016 

 

Our children were encouraged to come to school  

by bicycle, scooter, lift share or walking during  

this week.  Every time they took part their name 

was put into the draw.  The winners were: 

 

Alfie 

Jasmine 

Harry 

Phoebe 

Charlie 

Robin 

 

Each child won a Sustrans bag and goodies. 

 

We held a ‘name the Sustrans Bear’ competition  

to win a miniature Sustrans Bear.. 

22 children sent in entries!   

Our winner was: 

 

Aaron 

 

Our school bear is now known as Spike the Sustrans 

Bear. 

 

NEWSLETTER  

4th May 2016 

 

There is now a Sustrans 

Noticeboard in the Year 1 

and Year 2 cloakroom if 

you would like to check 

the information provided. 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates: 
 

Cycling in the summer 

term 

 

 Taster Sessions 

17th May 2016 

 

 Cycling club ~ Owl 

Class only.  June 

and July 2016 

 

 

 

Dr. Bike session. 

 

 Date to be 

arranged 


